
Hello There to all! 
 
After a long, hot, and humid summer, looking foward to cooler weather!   
With the Fall Community Yard Sale approaching, I sure hope we get it. 
 
Every year the participation grows and the turnout increases with our Bi-Annual Yard Sale, so mark 
your calendars! 
Start preparing now by going through your home, picking out items that you no longer want or 
need.  Find a designated area for your pile and add to it by checking kitchen cabinets, drawers, 
closets, and garage areas.  Uncluttering your home is emancipating and even better when the 
October 26th Sale rolls around and you end up with some cash for your items! 
 
Be watching for more information here and on Nextdoor.  
 
No food trucks this year and the donation fee is still $5.00.  Signs will be put on 41 the day of the 
sale and you will be responsible for your own signs. 
 
Ads will be taken out with the Sun Gondolier and the Sarasota Herald Tribune. This is where your $5 
fee goes. 
 
A list of participants, along with advertising, will be available on Nextdoor, Craigslist, Marketplace 
and other free websites.  
 
Always a good idea to advertise your special items there too. 
 
As soon as you make the decision to participate, Send your name, address and $5 to Cheri Carden 
at 615 Miro Circle.  There will be a donation box on my front porch on the first of October, as usual.   
 
Questions?  Call Cheri at 941-716-6102 or email wildcheri1229@aol.com   
 
See you in the hood.  
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